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Comments: The proposed revisions would expand Forest Service grazing by directing vacant allotments to be
fully restocked and to return grazing to the levels that were permitted in the 1960's. But times have changed, and
not only are the proposed changes clearly detrimental for the health of public lands and wildlife, they are
completely inconsistent with the Biden Administration's direction for federal agencies to address the climate and
biodiversity crises. If the agency intends to change the administration of grazing, it should do so with an eye
towards conservation rather than increased exploitation. In the midst of the climate and biodiversity crises that
imperil our planet, it is unconscionable that the Forest Service would continue to pursue the anti-climate, anti-
wildlife, and anti-science agenda of the previous administration.



